
 

Newsletter No 23   10 March 2017   

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Internet Safety 

This week we had a whole school focus on 

internet safety. Children worked on age  

appropriate activities to reinforce previous 

teaching and learning on this subject. We 

were really impressed with the responses 

from the children which demonstrated age 

appropriate understanding of these issues. 

You can support your children’s 

understanding and safe practice by following 

the advice given every week in this 

newsletter. 

 

Parents’ Evening 

Thank you to all of the Parents and Carers 

who attended Parents’ Evening this week. It 

was lovely to see so many of you in 

attendance. 

Nathaniel 1M 

For helping another child 

when their drawer got stuck 

Anshika 6JB 

For lending her pumps to a 

younger child. 

 

 

The following children will receive certificates for good work and 
behaviour in Celebration Assembly on Monday 13 March 2017. All 
Parents/Carers are welcome to attend. If Parents/Carers do attend 
could I please ask them to stay until the assembly finishes. This 
demonstrates to all the children that the entire assembly is valued 
by Parents/ Carers. Thank you for your support. 

 Azaan Nursery  

For ordering and 
recognising numbers 

to 5. 

 Simran  RW 

For always trying 
hard and 

persevering with 
her writing. 

   Olivia  RB 

For working hard in 
punctuating her 

sentences. 

Saira 1M 

For working really 
hard on properties of 

3D shape. 

    Ibrahim 1SW 

For working hard 
in Geography to 
look at weather 

symbols. 

Whitney   2F 

For an excellent 
start at St Mary’s. 

    Sianna  2N 

For producing an 
inspiring twisted 
fairytale story.   

Preetika 3F 

For always 
showing 100% in 

all areas and 
presenting her 

work with pride. 

 Nevaeh  3J 

For an 
improvement in 

effort towards her 
extended writing 
and presentation. 

  Tejah  4C 

For making extra 
effort to stay on task 
and completing all 

her work. 

 Whole Class  4S 

For excellent 
behaviour on a 

field trip to 
Cadbury World. 

         Bilal   5W 

For excellent use of 
extended 

vocabulary in his 
writing. 

     Chantelle  5/6B 

For her commitment 
to improve her writing 

by reading a wide 
range of books at 

home. 

 Marlan  6JB 

For exceptional 
progress with his 

arithmetic. 

 

 

 

 

 

Democracy and the rule of law. 

        One of our anti-bullying strategies 

The following children will receive the ‘Kind 
and Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a 
cuddly teddy bear.  The award will be 
presented in Celebration Assembly on 
Monday 13 March 2017. The lucky children 
will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Booker, 
in her office, and swing on her chair.  

 

Jesus  As A Child 

Train up a child in the way he should go;  

even when he is old he will not depart from it. 

Proverbs 22:6 



 
 

 
 

Safety Online Reminder 

Could parents please, please supervise children when using the internet at home either on the 
computer, mobile phone or any other electronic device that can access the internet. We are 
doing everything that we can in school to ensure that our children are safe and constantly 
remind the children about e-safety.  Following the tips listed below will help your child stay safe 
online. 

 

 Have family rules about how the internet will be used at home and be clear about what 
information is safe to share online 

 Discuss rules about communicating online with friends 

 Make sure you know what your children are doing online, much like you would in ‘real’ life 
and use parental controls (on computers, mobile phones and game consoles) to help you. 
Remember that these cannot always be 100% effective 

 Make sure that your children are aware that people or websites can lie online 

 Make sure your child understands that online actions can have offline consequences 

Parking Outside School Reminder 
 

Please can parents/carers park with care when dropping and collecting their children 
outside of school and park with respect for our neighbours and other parents. Please 
help us to keep our children safe. 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Please support us in continuing to improve our 
attendance and punctuality by encouraging your 
children to come to school and be on time every 

day. 

Mobile Phones Safeguarding reminder 

For Health and Safety reasons can I please ask 
all parents/carers not to use their mobile phone 
within the school building.  

Thank you for your support. 

These classes received their certificates in 

celebration assembly on Monday 6 March 2017. 

Spick and Span 4S 

Lining Up 2F 

Movement Bird RW 

Gymnastic Monkey 3F 

Attendance 2N 99% 

Punctuality 1M 3 late 

Dinnertime 
Yummy Bear  3F 

Runner Up  3J 

Term 
dates 

Children break up on 

Friday 7 April 2017 

and return to school 
on 

Tuesday 25 April 
2017 

Don’t forget to  

follow us on  

 Have a great weekend! 
Mrs Jo Booker  &  Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer  CBE NLE 

Head of School      Executive Head Teacher 

Contact us :-   

Tel: 0121 554 3751     Email: enquiry@stmryb20.bham.sch.uk  

Visit our website at:  www.stmryb20.bham.sch.uk 

twitter 

@stmarysb20 


